
Christmas Newsletter
FROM THE DESK OF THE PRINCIPAL

December was sure a busy month, so many 
incredible things happening at PES.  Please 
continue to check our website and Facebook 
for updates on all that was happening - it 
will take us a few days to catch up.

Thank you to all students and families who 
donated food, socks, mittens and toques.  
We have given out dozens of food hampers 
and donated all of the clothing items to the 
Safe Harbour Society of Red Deer.  

We cannot wait to see all of our students 
back in January.  We have moved our January 
assembly to be Jan 16th, giving everyone a 
chance to get into the swing of things before 
we celebrate the great accomplishments of 
our students.  Our first ski day is Jan 13th 
which is our first day back.  We hope all kids 
will be ready for this great day on this hill.

We want to wish each and every family a 
very Merry Christmas and a Happy New 
Year.  We hope your holidays are filled with 
family time and everyone is able to relax and 
stay warm.

Merry Christmas, 

Mrs. Giselle Meyer, Acting Principal
Mr. Mark Crawford, Acting Vice-Principal

Penhold Panther 
Chronicles

Important Dates:
- Jan 9th - 1st Day back at 

school
- Jan 13th - Ski Day
- Jan 16th - Monthly Assembly @ 

2:15 pm - Changed

Community Christmas Reading

Thank you to all of our 
community readers who took 

time to read stories to our 
students.  

Community Christmas Reader 
Photos

Check out our Website for updates on 
all things PES

PES Skates with Team Hockey 
Alberta

Great Fun was had by all!! Check out all of 
the incredible pictures of our kids taking in 

this opportunity  

Food Drive Challenge was a hit.  
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